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This Week
Harvest Event: We will be celebrating Harvest on the 14th of October.  We will be 

taking time to reflect on the importance of Harvest and how we can support people in 

our communities. We would like to ask for donations of non-perishable food items for 

the Salvation Army foodbank.  Foodbanks are becoming increasingly important to 

families in the local community needing assistance and we would like to support this 

charity. Suggested donations include; Tins and jars e.g. pasta sauce, soup, fruit, 

vegetables, beans etc. Biscuits/Snacks, Pasta/Rice, Instant Mashed Potato. Fruit 

Juice (long life), Sugar, Breakfast Cereal, Tea Bags, Coffee. 

Thank you for your support.

Circus Starr: Circus Starr are performing at the K2 Leisure Centre in Crawley on 

Friday 20th January at 4.45pm and 7pm. They have offered our students and their 

families free tickets for either performance, on a first-come, first-served basis. To 

b o o k  y o u r  t i c k e t s  p l e a s e  c o n t a c t  s c h o o l  r e c e p t i o n  b y  e m a i l  t o 

reception@qe2school.co.uk. 

You can find out more about their show at  www.circus-starr.org.uk

Reaching Families: Please see the attached timetable of events and drop-in event 

invitation from Reaching Families.

Letters Home
Selected students: Hydrotherapy letter (sent home in bags.)

Pioneers & Adventurers: Hever Castle visit letter/consent form (in bags.)

Yoimoji of the Week: Zigzag
Zigzag is a patient goat. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Sophie, Globetrotters - Thinking and writing words with the “aw” sound in them.

Aidan, Pilots - Joining in with lessons and smiling.

Max, Divers - fantastic concentration and engagement.

http://reception@qe2school.co.uk
http://www.circus-starr.org.uk


Class News from Sailors Class
Sailors class have had a fantastic start to the term and are really enjoying our topic Once Upon a 

Time. We have also been going to Forest Schools every Tuesday where we have been developing our 

fine and gross motor skills through climbing, building and moving freely around the space! We have 

enjoyed leaf printing with paint and making bridges as a team as part of our learning based on 'The 

Three Billy Goats Gruff'. 


	Page 1
	Page 2

